
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday, May 6, 2022 
Oak Hammock’s Campus Speed Limit 
Anthony J. Lopiccolo, Director of Plant Operations   
 
Hello Oak Hammock community, 

This is a reminder that the speed limit throughout the Oak Hammock campus is 15 miles per 
hour. 

We have had a number of speedier drivers recently and felt this reminder was necessary. 

Security Chief Derrick Smith and his team will be monitoring traffic daily and issuing tickets 
to those who do not comply with the speed limit while operating a motor vehicle. 

There is a policy that anyone who receives more than one speeding ticket may be banned from 
driving on campus in the future. 

Please share this message with others who visit our campus, so they are aware in advance of the 
speed limit, as well as the speeding ticket policy. 

We appreciate your understanding. 

Thank you, 

Anthony J. Lopiccolo Jr. 
Anthony J. Lopiccolo Jr. 
Director of Plant Operations, Oak Hammock at the University of Florida 


